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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director 's-
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation s

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
_

E
i

Washington, DC 20555'

_

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
' Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72

'

Final Safety Analysis Report, Section 1.7, Revision 5
Quality Program Description

Dear Sir:

Florida Power Corporation (FPC' ubmitted its Quality Program description for the
operational phase of Crystal T < r Unit 3 by letter 3F-0683-01 dated June 10,
1983. Subsequent discussion be ;en NRC and FPC personnel resulted in approval
of the Quality Program descripuon changes. Additional evaluations of Quality
Program description changes which do not involve a reduction in commitment are _

*included in this update. Tc preclude confusion, the revised Quality Program
description has been incorporated as Revision 3 to the Final Safety Analysis Report
(FSAR) Section 1.7.

Florida Power Corporation hereby submits one signed original and twelve (12). =

copies of the revised , Quality Program description for Crystal River Unit 3. In'
compliance with 10 CFR 50.71(e), Revision 6 to the FSAR will be submitted on or -

4

before July 1,1985.

Sincerely,

fM V

G. Ik. Westafer ! \
#

Manager, Nuclear Operations B
Licensing and Fuel Management y _g
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